SACRAMENTS SURVEY — NEXT STEP

1800 responses were received to the online survey. These have been collated
and an initial presentation has been made to the Priests Council, the Curia and
all the VF’s

The next step is to meet with people who participated in the survey, from
home, parish and school. At these gatherings we will reflect together on the
responses and what they might mean for us.
Parishes are asked to make a special effort to invite people who have been
directly involved — parents of young children; clergy, parish workers,
sacramental teams; school principals, teachers.
People are invited to attend one of the following three gatherings;

= Monday May 27 — Tallaght, Priory Retreat Centre, 7.30 to 9.30

= Tuesday June 4 — Diocesan Centre, Clonliffe, 7.30 to 9.30

= Wednesday June 5 — Johnstown Parish Centre, 7.30 to 9.30

Please note that it is necessary to register if you wish to attend.

Please register by contacting Mary Dent, Office for Evangelisation and
Ecumenism, either by email mary.dent@dublindiocese.ie or by phone 01-
8087533.

Other inquiries can be sent to donal.harrington@dublindiocese.ie




